
 
 
 
 
 
November 29, 2018 
 
 
 
Zoning and Platting Commission 
City of Austin 
City Hall Council Chambers 
301 W. 2nd Street 
Austin, Texas 78701 
 
Dear Zoning and Platting Commission Members: 
 
On behalf of my clients, Adam and Megan Harris, owners of the subject property located at 
1608 Barclay Drive, we respectfully request a postponement of consideration of Resubdivision 
of Lot 1 Anita Subdivision (Case No. C8-2017-0294.0A) until the February 19, 2019 meeting. 
Consideration of this amended plat was previously scheduled for consideration at the 
December 4, 2018 Zoning and Platting Commission hearing.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions, please contact me 
at 512-202-5542 or karen@masterplantexas.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Karen Wunsch 
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